
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are pleased that on Monday 3rd October, our annual trip to Crucial Crew will take place. 
Y6 will be heading to the specially designed set at The Lifewise Centre, Hellaby, where they 
will get the opportunity to work with people from all of the emergency services. 

They will participate in role play scenarios that will help them prepare for situations they 
may encounter in real life, including the dangers of fire, cyberbullying, medical emergencies, 
peer pressure, and they will even get the chance to work with a magistrate, performing a 
script in which a ten-year-old is taken to court for criminal behaviour.  

We’ve taken the Y6 children to Crucial Crew for many years and the experience is always 
invaluable in helping them prepare for secondary school, as well as becoming independent 
and responsible young people, and so we look forward to them participating in the activities 
and following this up with discussions and learning through our PSHE scheme back at 
school. 

We will leave school at 9:00am, and therefore children need to be at school for the usual 
time. We will also return to school for the normal finish time of 3:20pm. As we will be there 
all day, a packed lunch and drink will be required. 

Should you wish your child to attend, we ask that you return the signed reply slip below. The 
visit itself is free; however, due to an increase in cost of insurance/transport, we would also 
like to ask that a contribution of £7, which has already been subsidised by school, be made 
through ParentPay in order to contribute towards the coach.  

Thank you for your continued support, 

The UKS2 Team 

Y6 Crucial Crew  

Monday 3rd October 2022 

 
I give consent for my child NAME _____________________________________  

CLASS  ______________    to attend the Crucial Crew visit. 

 
Signed ___________________________________________________  

Date __________________________ 

 

 


